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: GREETINGS "ROM THE PRES.
MARK THE DATE! \k\% :

I am happy to greet you once
LUNCHEON AND FASHION SHOW again, as President of your Par-

This Keqrinas me/ ent-Teachers Association. My
experience in working on behalf

' of the Magen David Yeshivah.
' | The past year has been a grati-
/ -— fying one.
The Sisterhood of the Magen David Our me?be_rshlp this gar e
' i it is almost 100% of the parcunis of our
i Yeshivah proudly announce it is hold- ¥ o e
i ing its annual Luncheon and Fashion OPEN SCHOOL WEEK studeu_ts, W1t_ cooperation i
Show on Tuesday, October 30, 1962 them in attending our meetings an
at 1.00 P. M ¢ ! ! This first issue heralds in supporting our projects, our

the announcement that Open school can rise to new heights.

This year it is being held at a School Week will be held

brand new fabulous show place; the November 19 through Nov- 1 am listing the name s of our
Palms Shore Club at Emmons and ember 211962 cfficers and new committee chair-
Ford Streets, Sheepshead Bay, Nat- The opportunity to learn €D I would appreciate vour

working with these wonderful wo-

urally, the luncheon is strictly ko- :
men and calling on them.

sher and is under Rabbinical super-
vision, However, we must point out
that this place is not kosher for
everyday dining. As a special acec-
ommodation for the Sisterhood, this
special Luncheon is being prepared,

of your child's progress
will be yours. You will be
able to observe a class in
seasion, You will meet the
teachers who expend their
energies and talents in im-

Thank you,
Mzrs., Evelyn Cohen,
Preczident

parting their knowledge to P.T.A. EXECUTIVE BOARD

3 : our child. You will see 3 :
: Clothes for the Fashions are be- ‘zrhe atmosphere in which President:
ing modeled by several of our love- they work and study, an Eveclyn Cohen
liest young matrons and are being atmosphere conducive to
supplied by the well-known "Carriage earning and the seeking of Vice President:
Trade' located on Nostrand Ave, knowledge. Esther Kishk
and Kings Highway, Conversation with the tea- | Treasurer:

) chers will not be permitted Selma Cohen

Furs are by Morganstein and during the observation per- :

Hammer. iods. After the report cards | Corresponding Secretary:

have been distributed, please SarRIES Ry
contact the principals if you
should have any guestions
with respect to your child,

Fashion coordinators for this
event are Mrs, Gillie Safdieh and

Recording Secretary:
Mrs, Renee Sutton.

Tunee Goldman

Tickets are available at $7.50

: e Please take this oppor- COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
each., If you haven't already Gnity fo lesrn mnd sce for
bought one, please conta.ct‘Mrs, yourself the wonderful con- Programs
Renee Mansour, ticket chairman, ditions under which your Claire Shweky
Demand for tickets has been great child is getting a fine edu-
so be sure to get yours in ad- cation, Newspaper and Publicity:
vance in order not to be disapp-~ Tunee_ Goldman
ointed. Your child will be given a Naomi Corenman

notice concerning th 3 1
Sisterhood Luncheon and Fash- Open School Wefk di:}i’;eihzf Co-Chairmen, Class Mothers:

ion Shows have always had won- month of November, Please Pat Cohen
derful support. This year's turn- watch for it, Allcc_Chalom
out promises to be bigger and Phyllis Serure
better than ever so don't miss it. CANDLE LIGHTING Oct, 26-5:43 e
The date again, October 30. See Nov, 2-4:34 i

Celia Tobias

you there! Nov. 9-4:26
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HELLO AGAIN!

After an absence of a year, we
are glad to resume publication of
the Magen David Yeshiva P.T,A,
Bulletin which we shall combine
with a Community news bulletin,

The last day of Succoth is
the jolliest. Originally it
was the second day of Shem-

The Magen David Yeshivah is ini Atzeret, but in time it
the pride and joy of our communitibecame a new festival, a to-
and its greatest accomplishment, rah festival, which is what
If to you it is not, it should be. ''Simchat Torah" means. It
You worked for it, you built it, is one of the two Torah feasts,

you support it and if pOSSiblC you of which the other is Shevouth,

send your children to it, knowing in which we commemorate the
that they are getting the best com- great event of receiving the
bined Sephardic Hebrew and Eng- Ten Commandments on Mount
lish education available. Sinai.

Simchat Torah is the day

Alot goes on behind these doors when the reading of the Torah
and we want you to know about it, in the synagogue is cgn_cluded
An informed public is an active every year, and immediately

one, resumed again, 3
| The Torah is read in the
At the same time, we know that synagogue every Shabbat, Ho-

there are many different groups of lidays, Mondays
people active in this community; Every Shabbat a
Talmud Torahs, young adult groupscovered.
Center organization, Sisterhoods ofHumush is read through every
different congregations, B'nai.B'rith:';ea’r' e Slmchat @0 ek e
Ohaiies Al lad-e Eoclal clrus ast S:hapter is completec:’n and
etc. We lavite Hheho grotns o the le‘St cha.ptex: of the first
write us and call on us for space jbook is begun, in order to
our Bulletin to tell of their activitieSPOW that the Torah ae o
or to give information to the public EHE a.nd_ 2180 not, to give jan

opportunity to the '"Satan'' to
accuse Israel that they fin-
ished the Torah and didn't
want to resume it,

We celebrate this happy
occasion by the processional
with the Torah which we call
"Hakafot", children carry lit-

Parasha is

We also invite our disting-
uished Rabbis to use our col-
umns for matters they would
like to bring to the attention of
the community.

There is a tremendous need
‘for a newspaper and we hope to
fill this need. Your letters and
advice are welcome, Together
we are strong. ILet's keep it
that wavy,

are taken out,
ber of the congregation is gi-
ven a scroll to carry, while
everyone is dancing and chan-
ting songs. Refreshments,
too, are served as our Rabbis
learned from the Bible, that
o ol Hike 15 GxpReal s when King Solomon dedicated
s 1o Mre. Cdls Wobits the Bet Hame’kdush, "He made
for the donation of a refrigerator, feast to all his servants'.

From this v :
1 L h Dept. - erse we learn that
BT A, Scliog unc eple il chould L.

zver we finish the Torah,

Rabbi David Bitton

In this way all of the cided.

tle flags, all the Torah scrolls
and each mem-

OPEN LETTER
FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents:

A Yeshivah education requires and
demands an idealistic attitude and a
Wwhole-hearted commitment on the
part of parents and the entire
community. Sad, and even strange
to relate, in my conversation with
pParent members of the community
I often find this lacking, It is not,
enough to send your own child to the
Yeshivah and encourage other parents
tc_: do likewise; paving tuition fees is
simply not enough. Every parent whc
sends his child, every member of the
community, must look upon the Ye-
shivah as an ideal, a worthy cause,
and must give of his time and energy,
It seems to me there must be a
broader base of participation to
maintain and improve the Yeshivah,
More parents must participate in the
P.T.A, activities, More members
of the community must join and take
an active part in the financial opera-
tion of the institution, Various so-
cial, fraternal, and religious organ-
izations within the community must
support the Yeshivah, Many make
donations to worthwhile causes too
numerous to mention, Is the Yeshiva
high on their list of donations?
Should not the education of the child
take precedence? Should not charity
begin at home?

" I believe the year ahead of us

and Thursdays.will be a fateful one in which the

future of the Yeshivah will be de-
Funds must be found to
operate without recurring crises;
adequate teachers' salaries must
be paid and on time, sufficient

and appropriate books, supplies
and materials must be provided.
long range plans for the contin-
ued growth and development of the
Yeshivah will be decided. Funds
must be found to operate without
recurring crises; adequate teach-
er's salaries must be paid and on
fime. sufficient and appropriate
books, supplies and materials must
be provided, long range plans for
the continued growth and develop-
ment of the Yeshivah must be made.
We cannot live from day to day,

from hand to mouth, :
This 15 not a job for one man,

or three, or five, It is the res-
ponsibility of the parent-body and
the leaders of the community to
enlist the active support of the en-
tire community and involve it in
the support and maintenance of the
Yeshivah; the only institution of its
kind serving the children of the

community. Only in this manner
can the success of the Yeshiva be
assured,

Barney Weiss




AROUND OUR CLASSROOMS

Qur new unit is, "How we Travel'.
We travel by boat, train, car and airplane.
Some of us have made trips. We will tell
how we traveled. We will also draw some

pictures telling how we travel.
-Albert Maleh, Grade 2B

THE WAGON

The New Year is coming closer,
It is like a wagon that is coming into
your doorway.,
In our dreams we rejoice that the wagon
is full of sweet things and not sour ones.

We give thanks that the wagon was blessed
and not cursed.

In our dreams it is sturdy and filled with
fruit.

Let's hope our dreams come true.

The New Year is like a farmer and his
crops.

If he works in his fields he will be blessed
with a good season of crops,

If a man obeys the law he is blessed with a
bountiful year of good fortune.
-Joey Dweck, Class &

Class 7-K of Magen David Yeshiva wants
to wish the P,T.A, good luck and success
in putting out its newspaper.

We of Class 7-K are also going to pre-
sent a paper for the seventh and cighth
grades. If it is successful Mrs. Urist,
our language teacher, says that the paper
may be extended throughout other grades,

We will write about the many changes
that have already occurred and that are to
take place in the school. Also we plan to
write about important events in the city,
state, nation and the world. In each issue
we may feature an_educational puzzle and a
quiz, or run some educational contest. We
expect also to interview important people in
the school. 1In addition, we plan to have
features such as letters to the editor and
inquiring reporter. Perhaps we will include
art work, too.

At our next newspaper discussion we ex-
pect to decide upon a name for our class
paper,

Ronald Barry, Editor-In-Chief
Ezra Grazi, Assistant Editor

October 9-12 is Fire Prevention Weelk,
Be careful not to start a fire. Children
should not play with matches, Telly
should not play with matches. Tell your
parents to be careful with lighted cigarettes.
-Rochelle Esses, Class 2B

ROVING REPORTER

"What do you like

best about the

Magen David

Yeshivah?"

I like the teachers, the classrooms, and
the delicious lunches prepared for us. 1
suggest that the Jewish children ready to
start school come to Magen David Yeshiva.
They will learn well and be very happy.

-Victor Sasson, Grade 5

I like the teachers that I have this year.
Everything is explained thoroughly. they
let everything get into your mind. Some
teachers explain something and give a test
quickly, but mine don't., They work until
you understand it,

-David Harari, Class 6

I like my hebrew class very much. We
have many interesting books like Bible,
History, Laws, and other things. I have a
very good teacher. Her name is Mrs.
Nissin. I like when she tells us about the
holidays. On days when she gives punish-
ments I never have time to watch television.
I like to hear stories about great Rabbis
like Rambam and Rashi, I like to write
stories about the holidays. I pay attention
to what the teacher says. I think that I am
very lucky to go to such a wonderful yeshiva,

-Meir Erani, Grade 4

My yeshivah tries to have the highest
standards of education and it wants us to

ali this and be proud of it.
S -Steve Sutton, Class 6

Ilike the idea of the hot lunches we are
served. Even though I don't always eat
everything, having lunch in school saves me
the time of taking two buses home, rushing
to eat and rushing back to school, In the
winter when it's cold, I don't freeze on the
corner waiting for the bus., 1 can eat
slower, and I don't have to worry about
getting back to school on time,

-Audrey Ades, Class 8




COMMUNITY CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Qct. 16 - Magen David Yeshivah P,T.A. Succoth Party

Bets: 230 = B'nai B'rith Chapter - Home Decorating Theme

Oct, 30 - Sisterhood Luncheon and Fashion Show

Nov, 4 - Shaare Zion Talmud Torah Open School Day

Nov, 19 - 21 - Magen David Yeshivah Open School Week

Nowv, 28 - B'nai B'rith Theatre Matinee - ''Little Me!"

Dec., 4 - Shaare Zion Bingo

Dec. 18 - Magen David Yeshivah Annual Card Party & Cake Sale

Mothers Attend Succah Party

Our program committee, under the new chairmanship of Mrs. Claire Shweky, has planned
(as of this writing) a special Succoth Day for mothers, on October 16. A general meeting of
P.T.A. members was to be held in the Magen David Yeshivah Succah where an interesting and
different program is being arranged. Free door prizes will be given and as always at our meet-
ings, refreshments will be served. .

Also, naturally as in the past, all of our students will have had the opportunity of partic-
ipating in the '"'mitzvah' of dining in the succah during the Succoth Chol Hamoed days.

Splendid Gift from the Graduates

Our Yeshivah has proudly received a gift from the June, 1962 graduating class of money
which they specified be used to buy paintings for the school, We wish to publicly thank the grad-
uates for their extreme generosity to their Alma Mater. It is the first time in our short history
that a graduating class has remembered their school in such a lovely way and we do sincerely
thank them for this.

We would like also, to thank Mr, Seyah Ashear for

two fine paintings which will be hung in our corridors., pilsi e T L

They do much to enhance our surroundings,

Our New Lounge Dining Room Opened

Have you seen the newly decorated Lounge in the Center building? It is large, bright and
airy and antiseptically clean; and with good reason! It's used daily as a dining room for the first
and second grade children. Round tables are attractively set up and the youngsters enjoy their
meals in a pleasant atmosphere.

; Mrs Schiffman, our esteemed dietician, has added to the decor of this room. Indeed,
the paintings on the windows are painted by her and add to the gaiety of the room. As always,
we appreciate her thoughtfulness and that little extra care she gives to every detail,

Qur kindergarten classes are being
pleasantly introduced to the wondrous beauty
of our Autumn holidays, They have made
their own Succah in the classroom and dec-
orated it themselves with fruits, wvegetables,
branches and colored paper. They feast at
the little table and chairs set beneath them.,

The children are progressing well
in their quest for Hebrew learning too.
They are like little sponges absorbing what-
ever we teach them.

- Mrs., Schwimmer & Mrs, Golubtchick

This has been a very busy period
for class 2-1. Work centered on the forth-
coming holidays, We studied about Rosh
Hashana, Yom Kippur and Succoth. We
studied about our customs and ceremonies,
the prayers connected with the holidays and
their meaning We also learned songs about
the Torah and about Succoth. We know now
why we blow the Shofar, what is the mean-
ing of the Lulav and Ethrog, why we sit in
the Succah, what are Hakafoth, and much
more.

- Mrs. Jasper




CHIT CHAT OF THE SCHOOL

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

In the next iss‘ue of our Bulletin, our Chanukah issue, we will start printing a ‘Happy Birthday' column,
If you would like to see your child’s name listed, please send in 25¢ and the date of birth and we shall
be glad to publish it in the appropriate month,

We know you will enjoy seeing your child's name in print and he or i i ;
] she will too, Also, if ik
to send Chanukah greetings in our next issue, we shafl be glad to publish them. s e

TOO EARLY ARRIVALS

Parents are once again advised not to send their children to school too early, It’s nice that the children
are so anxious to come but we have seen some boys and girls here as early as 7:45 A M, although they
are not due untill8:15. The teachers are only on duty from 8:00 A, M,
Kindergarten children are not due here until 8:45 A M, as their classes do not start until 9:00, Their
teachers are here at 8:45 and before that there is no supervision.
NOTICES TC HOME
Many times a month, messages, flyers, notices, bank envelopes and other matter are sent home with the
students for their parent’s attention. Please ask your child every day whether he has something to give
you and also check his notebooks or brief cases to be sure he hasn’t forgotten anything, In most cases
this is the only way the office or P.T.A, notifies the home of something. Please cooperate and check
daily.
SOME STUDENTS ARE SLACKING.
Some of our teachers have been having difficulties with good, intelligent students who are not doing their
best work. It seems that these pupils don’t want to be known as ‘smart’ and so, hold back on their own
potential. Parents have been called to urge and encourage their children to work at their level best. The
teachers are working for the benefit of your children. It is now up to you to show you are interested and
to work with them. &= T
TO KINDERGARTEN PARENTS
Did you know that our two kindergarten classes have Oneg Shabbat parties every Friday afternoon? The
children love them and have a wonderful time singing and telling stories related to the Sabbath.

Please put name tags in your younger children's outer clothing and boots. This will avoid mix-ups and
losses or delays in getting your children properly dressed for the outdoors.
TIME CHAMGES

Reminder of School Holidays: The Yeshiva will be closed Thursday and Friday, November 22 and 23 for
Thanksgiving, and from Friday through Tuesday, December 21 to January 1, 1963 for the Chanukah

Winter vacation, School reopens Wednesday, January 2, 1963, —
/jj EI=I=Ts]

Friday Dismissals for months November and December 1962: [El ScHooL Bus =0

Kindergarten s 2:00 P.M, _ o+

First Grade 2:30 P.M. ® =

Second through Eighth Grade 3:00 P.M,
Note: It is your responsibility to arrange transportation for these Friday dismissals for children taking
the special children’s bus service during this change in dismissal time.

MORE NEWS
The Magen David Community Center has arranged for a series of discussions to be held every Friday
evening at 7:30 P,M. Guest speakers will talk on such topics as the home, children, family and commu-
nity --topics which should appeal to young adults and married couples. Everyone is invited to attend and
participate and thus spend a stimulating evening. Refreshments will be served.
Spiritual leader of the Center is Rabbi Joseph Kurtz, Chairman is Alfred I, Sutton.

The P.T.A. will sponsor a modern dance class for adults if there is sufficient call for it. Danny Appel,
who is both a physical education instructor in the public schools and a professional dance instructor,
will teach from 15 to 25 couples any type of modern dance they are interested in--Pachanga, Merengue,
etc., The fee will be $25 for 8 segsions to be held either Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday evenings.
Those couples who are interested should please call Evelyn Cohen at ES 5-3%50 and further details

will be worked out, -
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OPEN LETTER
Our P, T. A, is growing bigger
and better every day, thanks to the
efforts of the many mothers behind
us. However, we are still a long
way off from achieving our goals,
and for this we need more support.

I am appealing to the mothers
who have sat in the background en-
joying our meetings to come forth
in a concentrated effort so we may
have our paintings, our pianos,
our speech therapist, etc. Iam
appealing to the fathers, too.

Our desire is to make Magen
David Yeshiva the finest in the
country. Please cooperate with
us,

Hawve you any d4deas, projects,
or problems that should be brought

to our attention? Only by bringing

it to our attention can something
be done about it.
Yours for P, T, A,,
Evelyn Cohen,
President

I would like to take this opportunity
to congratulate the Magen David
Yeshiva Parent Teachers Associ-
ation and everyone who made this
newspaper available to us as a
medium through which we can
communicate with our community.
Rabbi David Bitton,
Principal, Hebrew Dept.

EDUCATION: Continued from Page 1

The Yeshiva needs and must
have the support of the entire com-
munity.
truth and conviction that the com-
munity needs the Yeshiva to ensure
the perpetration of all that is fine
and good in Jewish life.

Barney Weiss, Principal
General Studies Department

We can state with as much

Letters to the Editor

SEEING IS BELIEVING

I wish to congratulate the P, T, A, for their resumption of the Magen
David Yeshiva Community Bulletin. I found the first edition interesting
and informative. I wish you success and continued publication.

In your editorial, you invited the Rabbis of the community to use
"our columns for matters they would like to bring to the attention of
the community'". I should like to take this opportunity to write the
following which I believe deserves the attention of the members of
our community; especially parents of Yeshiva children.

There is a popular aphorism which says, '"Seeing is Believing''.
This wordly wise adage may find roots in the Biblical phrase in Exodus,
"And the people saw,... and they believed...'" The Rabbis in the Tal-
mud also taught us, '""Hearing is not the same as seeing''. The latter
is by far more superior in establishing the accuracy and veracity of
matters discussed or taught.

This fact is especially true when we enter the realm of religious
education and training of children. Unless the child sees practiced
in action what he is being taught in theory, the lesson will lack effec-
tiveness and will not truly impress itself into the conscious and sub
conscious strata of the child's mind. Especially.if the lesson matter
touches upon subjects which depend upon emotional reactions too, i.e.
love, sacrifice, commitment, kindness, generosity, etc., then it
becomes vitally urgent that the '"practice what you preach' aspect is
observed by the teacher himself, first and foremost. Otherwise the
child may recognize the '"double standard of Judaism,' of saying one
thing and doing another. The Law requires you to observe, but I don't.
In effect, this is exactly what happens in the child's reaction to the
subject matter under discussion. We are therefore fortunate in having
a dedicated Yeshiva staff of Hebrew teachers loyal to the Torah and its
observance.

How tragic and ludicrous the program of religious education and
training of the Yeshiva becomes, when at home and out of school,
parents abuse and violate the sacred teachings and tenets of our Torah,
Do we not create a spirit of '"divided loyalties' in our children, when
they do not know whom and what to take seriously and to follow?

Should they heed the words of their teacher, they find faults with
their parent's conduct. Should they emulate their parent's way of life,
they are at variance, if not in complete conflict with, their course of
study and teacher's instruction.

Seeing is believing! If children observe their parents living up to
the Torah way of practicing the laws, pra.yer,' charity, generosity,
modesty, humility, etc., then they will believe that everything the
Yeshiva teacher says is factual, proper, and true. However, seeing
the opposite in real life at home and out of school may have an alter-
nate effect, that of alienating the child from his teacher and the teach-
ings of the Torah, The adverse conduct of parents may defeat the very
purpose for which he or she is being sent to the Yeshiva.

My appeal to the parents of Yeshiva children specifically, is to
practice what the teacher preaches, in the name of the Torah. To en-
courage by example, rather than discour=ge by abuse, the fulfillment
of the Laws.

We can perpretrate the eternzl values of Torzh and Judaism. Our
primary need is for a sincere application to the policy of encouraging
through practice, the tenets of the Torah.

May G-d be with us in our efforts to raise a generation of intelligent
mature and observant children, dedicated to the purpose of our creation;
to observe and to practice the words of the Torah.

Rabbi Dr. Abraham B, Hecht
Shaare Zion Congregation




B'NAI B'RITH OFFERS
EDUCATIONAL GUIDANCE SERVICE

When your child finishes high school, what
will he do? Will he go to college or directly
into business? Does he want to be a doctor,
lawyer, salesman, shipping clerk, accountant,
mechanical engineer or doesn't he know? Do
you know how much college costs? Do you
know what the pay and opportunities are in the
different professions?

The Magen David Lodge of B'nai B'rith re-
cognizes the importance of Educational Guid-
ance to you, your child, your community and
your country and has launched a program to
help answer your questions on the subject. Al-
ready the program is under way. Last October
2nd, at a discussion sponsored by the Magen
David Lodge, Mr. Elias R. Kagen, District
Director of B'nai B'rith told how the profess-
ional facilities of his office may be used.

If you would like information on a particular
career or copies of the booklets "Career Oppor-
tunities' and the "Cost of Four Years in College"
send your nameand address to:

Educational Guidance Committee
Magen David Lodge

B'nai B'rith

1061 Ocean Parkway
Brooklyn,\'New York

Look for announcements of future programs!

CLASSES FOR YOUNG AND OLD

Special Classes for Post Yeshiva Graduates

The Shaare Zion Congregation is currently
sponsoring a special class for boys who gradu-
ated Yeshiva Elementary School (any yeshiva
included). The class meets every Monday
through Thursday 5:15 P, M. to 7 P.M. For
further particulars contact Rabbi Hecht at
ES 6-0009.

Post Bar Mitzvah Classes

Every Monday and Wednesday after-con from
5 to 7 P.M. classes are conducted =t the con-
gregation for boys who stopped their Hebrew
education at their Bar Mitzvah. All boys past
Bar Mitzvah age are eligible. :

Shaare Zion Talmud Torah for Boys

Registration is still going on for boys 6 to
12 years of age for Talmud Torah. Classes
meet Monday through Thursday 4 to 6 P,M. and
Sunday 10 to 12, Transportation is available,
Contact the Rabbi for particulars.

B'NAI B'RITH NEWS

Once again the members of the Magen David
Chapter of B'nai B'rith look forward to an excit-
ing social, cultural and educational 1962-63 sea-
son, For our first program we will present a
most talented and reknowned interior decorator
who will discuss and demonstrate the trend in
Home Decorating for 1963. Following this will
be a question and answer period for your personal
decorating problems. This meeting takes place
in the ballroom of the Shaare Zion on Tuesday,
October 23 at 1:30 P,M, Everyone is welcome.
Refreshments will be served.

This is the last call for photos for our Char-
ming Child Contest, If you have a half-way de-
cent photo of a beautiful child (or vice versa)
enter your child today. The winner receives an
8 x 10 oil painting of the child plus many other
delightful prizes. Send pictures to Betty Kassin,
Charming Child Contest, c/o Shaare Zion Cong-
regation. Winners will be announced at our
November meeting,

Our chapter has designated the last week in
November as '"Be Kind-To-Yourself Week'', To
encourage this feeling, we are sponsoring a mat-
inee theatre party on Wednesday, November 28,
starring Sid Caesar in ""Little Me". Be kind to
yourself and give yourself a treat; you deserve
it. Join us for a delightful afterncon on the town,
For tickets call Jacqueline Esses, DE6-7032;
Muriel Hidary, ES2-7469; or Sallee Bijou,
ES7-3364.

The Department of Public Health has asked us
to remind all persons over forty five to get flu
shots between now and early November; thousands
of lives can be saved and many thousands of un-
necessary illnesses prevented if precautions are
taken now,

Plans are being completed for our annual
children's play held during vacation week in De-
cember. All women interested in working on any
phase of our production, including settings, make-
up, tickets, acting, etc., please sign up.

For
information call Rae Cohen, NI5-4895,

Girl's School in Full Swing

Five classes are now in session for girls
between the ages of six and thirteen, They
meet Sunday 9:30 to 11:30 A.M, and Tuesday
4 to 6 P,M. Transportation is available,

Study Groups to meet Saturday Nights

The Shaare Zion Congregation will sponsor
six teen age and adult study groups which will
meet every Saturday night after Arbit. The
public is cordially invited to take advantage
of these classes by attending regularly.
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i BOYS and PREPS 1

CLOTHING and FURNISHINGS
| x
M7 QUENTIN ROAD

BROOKLYN 29, N. Y. |

DEwey 6-8828
ORDERS DELIVERED

M. &
STRICTLY =¥ 3 W5

PRIME MEATS & POULTRY
Kibka made-to-order

TO ALL EXPECTANT MOTHERS:
CERTIFIED DIAPER SERVICE
|has offered the P,T.A. a $5,00
donation for each new customer
that comes directly from us and
mentions the newspaper. Their
iservice is excellent, so why not
give them the chance? Call Mr,

2319.657H sTREET Porter at EM6-4700,
BROOKLYMN 4, N. \".L

RES. DEWEY 2—5411

B.

STRICTLY

T |

Shalom's ;Su/_vs'za_i-!-s
DAIRY . PRODUCE . CANNED GOODS

Hlso .:S\yu'an_ __C;j)'wcz TES

| 517 KINGS HIGHWAY
] BROOKLYN 23, N. Y.

FOR PROMPT SERVICE CALL

DE. 9.6082 J

We Call and Deliver

L

SUSSWEIN
CLEANERS & DYERS

SAME DAY SERVICE
111-115 AVENUE O

DR. K. M, ROSENBERG, D.D,S.
6705 Bay Parkway
Brooklyn, New York

Beachview 2-4519

BE &-6674

BUSINZSS MACHINES
OFFICE AND FACTORY EQUIPMENT
TYFEWRITERS -CALCULATORS
ADDING MACHINES

Repaired < Rented # Bought & Seold

The advertisers on this page have made
our newspaper possible. If they leave
us, we are forced to fold. In all fair-
ness, we ask you to support us by pat-
ronizing them. Please mention the
Bulletin when making your purchases.

ASK FOR IRV FRANKEL

BUSINESS MACHINE TRADERS
ELGY" NOVELTY

1052 Coney Ialand Ave,
Phone: UL9-7043 4 Night: NI6-6632

We want your used office equipment.

JOE’

gl

Ccatering

for all occasions
DE 9-9591 XOSHER DELICATESSEW

545 Kings Highway

s
"
-

HI9-1030

HAROLD'S PHARMACY
22?2: McDonald Avenue (Cor, Avell}

OPEN SUNDAYS

FREE DELIV

LOFT'S CANDIES
SCHRAFFTS

ALL RELIGIOUS ARTICLES
Mahzerim for the Helldays

Bar Mitzvah Sets - Tephilimet
Korachet - Mezuzet
Tolaht-;m - Beoks

NIS —51;20

ABE EZRA TAWIL
z Apt. 1K

2265 Ocean Parkway

-

THE PARENT TEACHERS

ERY & RX PICK UP
"ASSOCIATION WISHES

ICE CREAM A SPEEDY RECOVERY

TO OUR PAST PRESIDENT

MAGEN DAVID YESHIVA
COMMUNITY BULLETIN
Sponsored by the P,T.A.
34 Avenue P !
Brooklyn 4, New York

ot

Mr. Isaaé Goldman
1726 W. 3rd S&.
Brooklyn, N. Y.

ROSE HARARI AND OUR

Mon-Profit Org.

U. 5. POSTAGE
Paid

BROOKLYN, M. Y.

_ Permit MNo. 5283

VICE PRESIDENT —
ESTHER KISHK WHO ARE
RECUPERATING IN THE

e ha

B

HOSPITAL. WE HOFE

T¢ SEE YOU HOME SOON!
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